
KAMPALA KINDERGARTEN ASSOCIATION 
P.O.BOX 2823 k’la, Tel:0414-342887, E-mail: kampalakindergarten@yahoo.com, Website: www.kampalakindergarten.com 

Date: Thursday March 20, 2025 

Dear Parent / Guardian of …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Re: Open Week Invitation 

In reference to our Beginning of Term 1 Circular, the Open week is scheduled for next week (Monday Mar. 24 

– Fri. Mar. 28, 2025). You are therefore invited to come and conference with your child’s Class teacher on 

___________________________  at ______________. 

While this conference is mainly organized to establish a close working relationship between the class teachers 

and the parents for the good of the child, a parent will also have the opportunity to find out how the child has 

adjusted to the new teacher/class/ school. We therefore wish you a peaceful interactive meeting which will 

enable both the parent and the teacher to understand the child more and help her/him better. 

Please remember to honour your appointment. However, you may liaise with the teachers to reschedule in case 

of an earlier engagement at the allocated time. 

Sincerely Yours, 

 
………………………… 

Nanyanzi Lucy 
Head Teacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
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